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EASEMENT INFORMATION SHEET 

 

PROJECT     Ruritan Road 

Tract #     6       

CLT Map & Parcel Number:   36 J-F, Parcel 0011.00 

Property Location Information: 

Address:   Pine Ridge Road 

Property Owner(s) Information: 

Name:     Gary Baker, dba Fairmont Investments 

Address: P.O. Box 1123 

   Harriman, TN 37748 

Phone:___882-2025__________________ 

Email: ______________________________________________________ 

Total Square Footage of Permanent Easement:  .119 ac      5184 sq. ft.  Rev..115 ac.  5009 sq ft.  

Price per Square Foot:  $.28          Total Cost of Easement:   ($1451.42)  Rev. ($1402.63) $1,500.00  

Date Document Signed: HUB got this signed ______________ 

Mailing Address for Check: 

Make Check Payable To:  Gary Baker, dba Fairmont Investments ____ 

Address: P.O. Box 1123 _________________________ 

City, State, Zip: Harriman, TN 37748 ___________________ 

Discussion with Property Owner: 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Left documents on 10-15-12.  Mr. Baker has plans for the property and would like the power lines 

to be underground.  I told Tim Tucker about this and he scheduled a meeting on 11/27/12 with 

HUB (Steve Ladd, James Burnham, and Charles Dykes) to discuss all of the electric easement 

issues for Ruritan Road. I called Mr. Baker back several times and finally reached him in 

January.  I told him the new poles would be ~ 3 feet behind the existing poles. He said he wanted 

to have the property staked so he could see where the easement area was located.  Gene Lackey 

had the property staked and I talked with him again in February.  (On several occasions I called 

and left a message asking his secretary to have him return my call.  He never called me back.)  I 

finally talked to Mr. Baker again when he happened to answer the phone and he said he wanted to 

meet with someone from HUB to walk the property and discuss the project.  Tim Tucker told me 

to email the documents to Steve Ladd and asked him to contact Mr. Baker.  I sent this to Steve on 

2/27/13.   In July,  Frankie said that he and Steve would meet with Mr. Baker.  Frankie called me 
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on 8/5/13 and said Mr. Baker wanted to have the easement revised to take out the deep part where 

the guy wires were located.  Frankie was going to have Steve Ladd call Mark at Lackey and 

Associates to discuss the revisions. Received revisions on 8/6/13 and emailed to Frankie.  












